Fostoria Baptist Church

R. Steven Henry

Senior Pastor shenry@fostoriabaptist.org Tim Hall

Assistant Pastor thall@fostoriabaptist.org

Dear Pastor,

It is my delight today to write to you in recommendation of Jeff and Kim Smith for the mission field of Ottawa, Canada. God has been wonderfully at work in their lives through His patient and gracious leading and direction, and now we are excited as a church to see them take this next step of faith as they follow their Savior to the needy mission field of Canada.

I have had the privilege to work along side of Jeff and Kim for the short time that I have been here at Fostoria Baptist Church, and in that short time, I have come to greatly appreciate the desire of their heart to serve God. For the past couple of years, both Jeff and Kim have been faithful servants here at FBC in many different areas—from running a bus route to assisting in leading our youth group to teaching both children and adults in our Sunday School program to filling the pulpit to serving as our outreach coordinator to helping out with general maintenance within our church buildings. Never once have either Jeff or Kim refused or balked at anything asked of them. Their willingness to do anything for the Lord will serve them, and Him, greatly on the mission field.

It is without reservation that I recommend the Smiths to be a part of your missions program. We count it a privilege to be their sending church, and as such, we will endeavor to do our part to provide the support and accountability every missionary needs. However, we cannot get them there alone. They have answered the call, will you help get them there? It will serve as a wise investment of your time to have them come and present the burden God has placed on their heart, and it will prove to be a wise investment of your missions money if you prayerfully choose to monthly support their church-planting ministry. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me via the contact information below. May God richly bless your ministry!

Ourselves your servants for Jesus' sake,

Pastor Steven Henry

shenry@fostoriabaptist.org